David I. Harris

From: David I. Harris

Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 3:39 PM

To: ‘Ad Verkuylen'

Cc: Michael Keneipp; Dan Belliveau; Maurice Mclntosh
Subject: RE: Winery BACT Status Update

Hi Ad,

I am happy to hear that you are still in business with NoMoVo. The permit we issued to CCWS authorizes fermentation
of red and white wines in all of the previously installed 400 series tanks, the installation of a new barrel room with a
capacity of 2,500 barrels, and an increase to the daily mass emission limitations. This project triggered BACT
requirements, and CCWS proposed the use of your system and the EcoPAS system as BACT. CCWS also proposed to
implement control on all fermentation tanks, even though BACT was only required for the series 400 tanks.

If you would like a copy of the final permit, please submit a public information request to pra@sbcapcd.org.

Sincerely,

David Harris
Santa Barbara County APCD
(805) 961-8824

From: Ad Verkuylen [mailto:av@nohbell.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 23,2017 9:32 AM

To: David I. Harris <HarrisD@sbcapcd.org>

Cc: Michael Keneipp <mk@nohbell.com>; Dan Belliveau <db@nohbell.com>; Maurice Mclntosh <mm@nohbell.com>
Subject: RE: Winery BACT Status Update

David,

Thanks for reaching out to me.

Yes, | am the best contact, and yes we are still very much in business with NoMoVo, and we would love to learn more.
It has been a long road, thank you for your involvement.

Ad,

NohBell Corporation
Ad Verkuylen — VP Engineering
M +1 (208) 440-2323

From: David |. Harris [mailto:HarrisD@sbcapcd.org]
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 10:23 AM

To: Ad Verkuylen <av@nohbell.com>

Subject: Winery BACT Status Update
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Hi Ad,

This is David Harris with the Santa Barbara County APCD. | am writing you as you are the most recent contact | had for
the NoMoVo wine emission control system. If you are no longer the best point of contact for this system, please let me
know.

| wanted to reach out to you and let you know that we recently finalized a permit for Central Coast Wine Services that
establishes the NoMoVo control system as achieved in practice Best Available Control Technology (BACT) for wine
fermentation operations. The permit (ATC 15044) was finalized and issued last Friday, August 18. Please let me know if
you would like any additional information.

Sincerely,

David Harris

Engineering Supervisor

Santa Barbara County Air Pollution Control District
(805) 961-8824

OurAir.org
twitter.com/OurAirSBC
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